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Praise Him, Praise Him, all you little children 
 
  

MAY 

24            Last Day 1st – 11th Grades 

                1st and 2nd Grade Awards 8:30am 

                3rd, 4th and 5th Grade Awards 10:00am 

                MS Awards 12:00pm 

25 & 29   Teachers’ Meeting 

29-31       Bridgeport Swim Team Signups (see attached) 

 

JUNE 

01           Etta Grace Horne Fundraiser ~ Tickets available in the HCS office 

03           Sports Physicals 1:30 – Free  (see attached) 

09           Mrs. Simms’ Retirement Party  

 

 

MRS. SIMMS’ RETIREMENT PARTY   

All parents and students are invited to a retirement party to honor Linda Simms on 

Saturday, June 9. The retirement party will be from 1:00 - 4:00 at Centerbranch Church   

(2551 Buckhannon Pike, Mount Clare, WV).  Drive to the back of the church and look over 

the hill and you will see a pavilion.                               

 

 

SUMMER OFFICE HOURS 

 

The following dates are the ONLY days the office will be covered during the summer. 

Please leave a message: 304-842-1740 ext 10 or email Joanne at 

joannesheetshcs@yahoo.com or email Andrea at andrea.wv.hcs@gmail.com and one of 

them will get back with you. 

 

May 25, 29 - 31                                       7:30 – 3:30  

 

MONDAYS ONLY in June and July 

June 4th, 11th, 18th and 25th              7:30 – 3:30 

July  2nd, 9th, 16th, 23rd and 30th      7:30 – 3:30  
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AUGUST 

 

06           Regular Office Hours Resume 

09           Parent Orientation 6:30pm 

                Preschool meet in classrooms at 6:00pm 

                Middle and High School meet in cafeteria at 6:00pm 

10           Registration for HCS High School On-Line Classes 

15           First Day of school, grades 1st – 12th  

 

 

 

MISSIONS  report from Mrs. Malenich  

 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD  the following is a message from Lynn Posey, Area 

Coordinator, Operation Christmas Child. 

 

“Thank you for our 147 shoebox gifts that were donated during National Collection Week, 

November 2017. Together, Harrison, Taylor and Lewis Counties were able to donate 

10,313 shoeboxes. These shoebox gifts helped Operation Christmas Child collect 11 million 

boxes worldwide and have made their way to children in 114 countries and territories. 

With your help, we were able to bring joy to children in need all over the world and reach 

them with the Good News of Jesus Christ.” 

 

PACK the PANTRY CHILDREN’S MINISTRY 

 

Thank you for your continued support throughout this school year in providing snacks for 

children in need at a local Harrison County School. 

 

 

 

 

ATTACHMENTS: Swim Team, Etta Grace Horne Fundraiser and Sports Physical  

 

 

Bpt Swim Sign-Up

     

Etta Horne 
Fundraiser

     

Sports Physicals

 
 

http://files.stablerack.com/WebFiles/68347/SwimTeamSignups2018.pdf
http://files.stablerack.com/WebFiles/68347/EttaHorneFundraiser6-1-18.pdf
http://files.stablerack.com/WebFiles/68347/SportsPhysicalinfoforJune2018.pdf

